
 

 

Dated: 10 March 2025 

CORRIGENDUM-1 

Request for Expression of Interest (EOI): Power Sector Resilience Study in Chile 

Date of Issue: 26 February 2025 

This corrigendum provides updates to the previously issued EOI. The following amendments should 

be considered part of the EOI process: 

• The term "Director" mentioned in Section I: Information for the Consultant, Sl. No. 8 (g) should 

be read as "Team Leader". 

• The expertise terminology in Table 2: List of Key Experts, Sl. No. 1 should be read as: 

“Relevant experience in power system design, power reliability and management, regulation, and 

related fields. Background in disaster management/infrastructure resilience. Prior working 

experience in Chile and with ministries would be desirable.” 

• The terms “Consulting agencies”/ “Consultants”/ “Agencies” should be read as 

“Organizations”. 

Note: Applicants are advised to review this corrigendum carefully before submitting their proposals. 

No claims regarding insufficient clarity or lack of information will be entertained. 

 


